June 2011
Hi Everyone,

I just wanted to say a few words about all that has been going on with
Happy Feet. We have just returned from Guatemala with a team from First Baptist
Church of Prosper Texas. It was quite an experience. We traveled into the
mountains daily and experienced the village life of the Mayan Indians. The
greatest blessing happened throughout the week as we experienced so many give
their lives to Jesus every day.

The trip was NOT without a hiccup or two. Think about it, as our Lord is
drawing people to Him, Satan is doing all he can to stop everything he can. I'm
not going to go into any details because I will NOT give Satan any glory for what
he did. Just know this, by the end of the week we were blessed to see over 700
Mayans bend their knees and call out to Jesus for their salvation. Praise Our
Lord!!

Next month, my wife and I will be taking another team back down to
Guatemala. 1In fact, we have teams every month for the rest of the year with
December being the only exception. So, we will be very busy.

Thank you for your prayers concerning my last back surgery. It is coming
together I believe (slowly). As you know, I have never been one to write long
newsletters so I will stop here. There is always a lot to say and little time to
tell everything.

Please keep the ministry in your prayers, and of course, the financial
issues seem to always exist. If you can send some support this would be a really
good time for that to say the very least.

Love you all and I truly consider it an honor to serve with you as we tell
the world about JESUS!!!!

Bill Conlee

If you'd like to make a contribution: Mailing address:
Happy Feet International

P.O. Box 1202

Gardendale, Alabama 35071

*** See pictures below ***



